
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

     

To whom it may concern…. 

 

On 14th May 2016 already the 3rd edition of Warsaw Open Jazz Dance Day (WOJDD) will take place 

in Warsaw/Poland. The tournament is dedicated to the memory of Paulinka Zysk, who died in an 

accident on the way to dance competition in Białe Błota, where she was going with her team JAZZ 

ONE JUNIOR. Our tournament is unique because it’s made for our Daughter who should still be 

taking part in such competitions, not being its person of honor... Paulinka was meant to have a 

beautiful life, joyful, full of passion. The opposite happened and we, as parents, cannot do 

anything other than take care of the memory of our exceptional, clever, beautiful Daughter... 

 

The 1st and the 2nd editions of Warsaw Open Jazz Dance Day were a big success, there were many 

participants from the whole country. Thanks to our cooperation with Polish Dance Federation 

(PFT) we could see top jazz formations in Poland. 

Now we are working on a new edition of WOJDD. We kindly invite formations, small groups, duets 

and soloists dancing jazz, from Poland and abroad. We, together with our partners, will do our 

best to keep the highest standards and to let you have unforgettable time in our city. 

For details please visit www.wojdd.pl or our profile on FB (Fundacja imienia Paulinki Zysk). 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EO8VgIkKvUc Here you can see some moments of last year’s 

tournament.  

 

Be with us on 14th May. See you in Warsaw! 

 

 

With kindest regards, 

Dorota and Paweł Zysk, Paulinka’s parents 

 

http://www.wojdd.pl/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EO8VgIkKvUc

